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Senator Luchini, Representative Caiazzo and members of the Committee on Veterans and Legal Affairs,

   I am writing today in support of LD 1126; An Act to Update the Voter Registration Process.  When 

Americans and Mainers think of voter registration, we think of our young people. As a society, we want 

to encourage young Americans to exercise their right to vote but at the same time we do not want to 

make the process so cumbersome that it discourages our youth from registering. Updating the voter 

registration process to an online voter registration process will make voter registration more accessible 

to not only our young (potential) voters but all voters. 

   The COVID-19 pandemic has changed us dramatically as a society. We rely on technology 

more now than we ever have. We go to school and college online, we work via ZOOM, we pay bills 

online, we order groceries and household goods via the internet, we find soulmates online, we 

go to telemedicine appointments to see our doctors online and we are now governing at local, state and 

federal levels online. It just makes good common sense to allow voters to register to vote online.

   The implementation of an online platform for voter registration is an inexpensive way to support our 

basic democratic right to vote.  OVR would also streamline the process and be advantageous to voters 

who have financial or geographic obstacles preventing them from registering in person. All evidence 

points to OVR being a benefits to all Mainers and should be implemented.  

   

   Streamlining the voter registration process into an online platform
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